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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

COVID19 Year 6 Class Bubble 

 

As you know, we are sending out permission letters for these new groups (bubbles) with more details of final 

arrangements regarding starting on 8th June.   

 

We have agreed to open in phases.  Phase 1) - will have nine bubbles; Class bubbles (Nursery, Reception and 

Y1) and Key Worker & Vulnerable children Bubbles (Infants, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6).  Phase 2) - we will look at 

opening more bubbles, but have not agreed a specific date.  Please contact the school office if you have any 

questions regarding these arrangements or requesting a place in a bubble. 

 

Unfortunately, we are not able to open a Y6 bubble at this time as the demand for places for Key Worker 

children has increased and the government have said this is the priority.  We hope to be able to do this, and 

will keep you updated over the next few weeks.   

  

Miss Hodge and Miss Garnham are thinking carefully about how we can say goodbye to Year 6.  We are 

hoping to be able to say goodbye to them, in person, in some way before they start secondary schools. 

   

I am sorry for any disappointment at this stage, I hope you understand that we need to be driven by 

government guidance.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Michael Dillon 

Headteacher 
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